Collingham PCC  -  Finance Report 2021

The Audited Accounts for the year ended 31 December 2021 have been distributed and are presented to the meeting for approval. A summary of the Receipts and Payments Account is given below, in comparison with the prior year.  The  figures exclude entries relating to the Covid Grant dealt with on behalf of the Local Authority. 

                                                                                      2020                           2021
Income                                                                             £                                  £
  
    Planned Giving                                                      26248                        24230
    Other Income                                                        13763                        20052
     
                                                                                     40011                        44282
 Expenditure
    Parish Share                                                           19188                        19224
    Other Expenditure                                                31288                        34161                         

                                                                                      50476                        53385 

Net Cash Outflow                                                    (10465)                       (9103) 

The net cash outflow was funded by the release of £10000 from reserves in October.  The Parish Share was paid in full. 

Other salient points were:
· The continued decline in Planned Giving
· A legacy of £500 from Air Commodore Stevenson
· A resumption of fund raising, with the Book Fair and the Autumn Market
· Increased income from Funeral and Wedding fees, for the most part, sadly, the latter.
· A significant reduction in Charitable Giving, as payments authorised for 2021 were not paid until 2022.
· A rise in Utility costs, following a substantial credit in 2020
· A rise in maintenance costs, mainly due to the Electrical certification process at SJB

The Investment Reserves show a slight increase over the year to £378000, after taking into account the asset realisation of £10000.  However the market has declined significantly in early 2022, and it is estimated that, as at 11 April, they stand at £356000.

Thanks are due to Marie Cobb for shouldering much of the Treasury task since September and also to Christine Haslam and the finance team at Southwell for their help and guidance.  And we are once again grateful to David Cobb for carrying out the audit.
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